
The Perkiomen Township Municipal Authority (PTMA) will be performing a sewer main lining project 

on Gravel Pike (State Route 29) between the intersections of Maple Avenue and High School Drive in the 

southbound travel lane beginning on May 8, 2023 and through the end of May.  The work will result in 

intermittent lane closures of Gravel Pike (State Route 29) between 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM. There will be 

NO detour for this project.  The traveling public is advised to allow extra time because there will be 

backups and delays while work is being performed. 
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